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MEMORANDUM FOR THE DEPUTY CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
    
 
 
FROM: Todd Wisniewski 
 Deputy Assistant Inspector General  

    for Technology, Financial, and Analytics 
Office of Inspector General 

 
SUBJECT: INFORMATION: Management Letter on The Department of Energy’s 

Fiscal Year 2021 Consolidated Financial Statements 
 
Pursuant to requirements established by the Government Management Reform Act of 1994, the 
Office of Inspector General engaged the independent public accounting firm of KPMG LLP to 
perform the audit of The Department of Energy’s Fiscal Year 2021 Consolidated Financial 
Statements.  During the audit, KPMG LLP considered the Department’s internal controls over 
financial reporting and tested for compliance with certain provisions of laws, regulations, 
contracts, and grant agreements that could have a direct and material effect on the consolidated 
financial statements. 
 
During the course of the audit, KPMG LLP identified deficiencies in internal control that are 
included in the attached management letter.  Specifically, the attached letter contains 6 new 
findings and a total of 10 recommendations that were issued during the audit of The Department 
of Energy’s Fiscal Year 2021 Consolidated Financial Statements.  Management fully concurred 
with each of the recommendations included in the management letter and had taken or planned to 
take corrective actions.  Management’s responses are included with each finding.  The audit did 
not identify any deficiencies in internal control over financial reporting that are considered 
material weaknesses. 
 
I would like to thank all participating Department elements for their courtesy and cooperation 
during the review. 
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cc: Deputy Secretary 
 Chief of Staff 

Under Secretary for Science and Energy, S4 
Under Secretary for Nuclear Security and National Nuclear Security Administrator, S5 
Senior Advisor for Environmental Management 
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FEEDBACK 
 
The Office of Inspector General has a continuing interest in improving the usefulness of its 
products.  We aim to make our reports as responsive as possible and ask you to consider sharing 
your thoughts with us. 
 
Please send your comments, suggestions, and feedback to OIG.Reports@hq.doe.gov and include 
your name, contact information, and the report number.  You may also mail comments to us: 
 

Office of Inspector General (IG-12) 
Department of Energy  

Washington, DC 20585 
 
If you want to discuss this report or your comments with a member of the Office of Inspector 
General staff, please contact our office at 202–586–1818.  For media-related inquiries, please 
call 202–586–7406. 
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